## Learning Today...Leading Tomorrow

### #WeAreFenton



Dear WeAreFenton Families,

Welcome back to a new and exciting school year! Also, welcome to our new families in the district. As the Superintendent of Fenton Area Public Schools, I am thrilled to extend my heartfelt greetings to each and every one of you. I hope this letter finds you and your loved ones in good health and high spirits. With the start of the new academic year, we embark on a journey filled with promise, growth, and endless possibilities. Our schools are not just buildings; they are vibrant communities that thrive on the collective passion, dedication, and support of our students, families, educators, and staff.

As we come together once more, let us embrace the spirit of collaboration, understanding, and compassion. Education is a collaborative endeavor, and I encourage you to join hands with us in nurturing a positive and inclusive learning environment for our students. Together, we can provide the support and guidance our children need to flourish academically, socially, and emotionally.

I want to express my gratitude to all the families who have supported their children's education during the past year. Your resilience, adaptability, and unwavering commitment to your child's learning journey have been truly inspiring. As we move forward, let us continue to stand side by side, ensuring our students have the tools they need to thrive.

## Learning Today...Leading Tomorrow

#### #WeAreFenton



To our incredible educators and staff, your dedication to our student's growth and development has been nothing short of exceptional. Your tireless efforts in the face of challenges have not gone unnoticed, and I am confident that this year will bring even more opportunities for excellence.

This academic year, we are committed to fostering an environment that encourages creativity, critical thinking, and innovation. At Fenton Area Public Schools, we are committed to providing a world-class education that prepares all our students for success.

As we step into the future, let us remember that education is a lifelong journey. It is not just about test scores and grades; it is about instilling a love for learning and a thirst for knowledge. Together, we can ignite the spark of curiosity in our students, inspiring them to become lifelong learners and compassionate global leaders.

I am excited about the possibilities that lie ahead and look forward to witnessing the countless achievements of our students throughout the year. Together, we will make this academic year a memorable and transformative one for our entire school community.

Thank you for entrusting us with the privilege of educating your children. I am confident that with your support, the dedication of our staff, and the enthusiasm of our students, we will continue to build a brighter future for all.

Administration Office 3100 Owen Road, Fenton, MI 48430 Phone (810) 591-4700 • Fax (810) 591-4705 www.fentonschools.org

# Learning Today...Leading Tomorrow

### #WeAreFenton



Here's to an extraordinary school year filled with growth, resilience, and success!

As always, #WeAreFenton

Hadie Elicible

Superintendent, Fenton Area Public Schools

p.s. If you haven't already done so, please check out our <u>"Back-to-School"</u> Community Newsletter which provides important information to all of our families as we start this new school year, including details about our upcoming No-Tax-Increase School Bond Proposal which will provide crucial infrastructure improvements and additions throughout our district for years to come. We also want to invite all Fenton families to our district-wide all-you-can-eat Pancake Breakfast on Sunday, September 9th from 9 am-noon at AGS Middle School.

FAPS WeAreFenton "Back-to-School" Community Newsletter:

https://www.smore.com/ndwfx

